
June 16, 2022 
 
 
 

October 29, 2022 

 
Dear Customer， 
 
Further to our booking confirmation for your shipment, please be informed that the gate in 
terminal code for Luanda is AOLUA. Please arrange your gate in documentation based on this 
gate in code.  
 
Thanks for your support and please contact our customer service team in case you have any 
questions. 
 

 
亲爱的客户， 
 
如果您的货物卸货港为非洲的Luanda（AOLAD）, 我司进港代码为AOLUA，请以此代码AOLUA
安排进港。 
 
谢谢您的合作，如有任何问题，请与我们的客服代表联系。 
 
Email: China@service.hlag.com 
Call: 0512-68955933 

 

 
 


